
                                                                         Westchester Corvette Club 

                October 01, 2024, meeting minutes 

 

Attendees, Rich Sarcone, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Rich Morgante, 
Ralph Raiano, Wayne LaFranco, Dennis Tedesco, Donald Baisley, Anthony DeGrandi, Joe Covais, Lou 
Saltarelli, Eric Canova, Peter Lopresti, Rick Ricciardi, Chase DeRose, Frank Suppa, Rick Suarez, Rich 
Morgante, Joe Suppa, Ben Stone, Ed Lombardi, Tony Merendino, Grant Dougherty.  

Rich Sarcone called the meeting to order at 6:00pm With the introduction of several new members. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Treasurers Report:  Rich Morgante: reported a balance of $6,864.14 in our account. 

Fall Car Show wrap up. Anthony DeGrandi reported, because of bad weather the total car count 
was 17.  We were all thankful for their participation, despite the weather.  Because each participant 
braved the bad weather, they all received a trophy and all who were there were treated to pizza.  

 
60th anniversary dinner:  Rich Sarcone reported the event is targeted for October 18th or 25th 2025.   
It is proposed we have a buffet dinner with wine, beer and soda included.  One possible venue would 
be Buon Amici restaurant located in White Plains.  Price to be determined.  More details to follow. 
 
Spring Car Show:    Rich also mentioned that the spring car show needs a chairperson if anyone 
would like to volunteer.  Since the Auto Center has allowed us to host our shows moving forward a 
motion was made to use the center again and all agreed.  The proposed date for the show is May 4, 
2025, with a rain date of May 18.  Rich would like all members to think about a charity to support. 
 
New business:  Dennis Tedesco discussed the {state of) Main trip to Old Orchard Beach for 2025.  
It will be June 12,13 and 14, Father’s Day weekend.  The cost is $770.00 which includes hotel, lunch 
and dinner.  The trip also includes a car show, parade and many other activities.  All who have gone 
in past years enjoyed it immensely. 
 

      Since there was no further business to discuss Rich Sarcone called for adjournment. 
Meeting closed at 6:40PM 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for November 12, at 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, 
Scarsdale.  

 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


